
Hello Chair O’Brien, 

  

 I am an Airbnb host in Holmes County, Ohio. My husband and I are retired and it is the extra 
money from our rental that helps us pay unexpected medical bills, or buy tires for our car, basically 
keep up on monthly bills. Please vote yes on SB 104. I honestly don’t know what we would do if 
we lose this. Thank you, I will be following this closely. 

  

 Sincerely, 

 Cheryl Shryock 


